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Activity Report – 9th May 2018 
 

After 2 years the Ramp has finally been installed. There will be an official opening on Monday 14th May at 12 
noon. Geoff Brock MP will be in attendance. 
The stock has been changed over from Summer to Winter. 
The Op Shop sign on the Town board has been updated. 
The Morning tea by Dora and Joy on Anzac Day raised $48.60 which was used to purchase a clothes steamer 
costing $49.00. Rosie kindly donated the 40c. 
 
Joy Williams 

 
Activity Report – 3rd June 2018 

 
The ramp was officially opened by Geoff Brock MP on Monday 14th May. The response to the ramp from our 

customers with disabilities has been very positive. 

We now have our winter stock available. Trading continues to be steady. 

Opening in the Sunday of the market is successful as we reach people who are looking to spend additional time in 

Saddleworth. 


